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PUBLIC NOTICE

Residents of Tuscola County please take notice
The Tuscola County Board of Commissioners
Transitioned the originally scheduled
Committee of the Whole meeting to a
Board meeting on
Monday, December 23, 2019 to begin at 8:00 a.m.

The Board meeting originally scheduled for

Thursday, December 26, 2019 will be cancelled.

The meeting will be held at the H.H. Purdy
Building, 125 W. Lincoln Street, Caro MI.

Jodi Fetting
Tuscola County Clerk
Posted: October 24, 2019



